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OPENING OF THE LEGAL YEAR 2022 

 
 

Because of the current levels of COVID transmission in the community, all arrangements for 
the Opening of the Legal Year scheduled for Friday, 28 January 2022 are now cancelled. 
 
There is a tentative proposal for the annual church service and the annual judges' breakfast to 
be held later in the year, to coincide with the Law Society's proposed mid-winter dinner for the 
legal profession. There will be a further announcement in due course. 
 
This Circular is published at the direction of the Chief Justice, the Honourable Justice Alan 
Blow AO. 
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